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MEMORANDUM TO: William 0. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Branch

FROM: George M. Mathews III, Acting [Lirector
Regional Coordination Staff

SUBJECT: PROFESSIONAL STAFF EFFORT FOR FLOATING NUCLEAR PLANTS 1-8

As requested by your memorandum of January 12, 1983, attached is the total
professional staff effort associated with Floating Nuclear Plants 1-8 from
June 1975 to December 1982. Our records do not precede June 1975.

On November 4, 1982 a memorandum was forwarded transferring full reporting
responsibility for license fees to the Regional Offices. As of December | I
1982 it was stated that you were to send the professional manpower requests
directly to the Regional Offices for action. Please proceed on this basis
as it is critical that the transition be accomplished prior to this Spring.
Subsequent to this time RCS resources will be dedicated to development of
the regional budget submissions for FY84-86 request.

Ly T

hews III
Acting Director
Regional Coordination Staff
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